
Mong Kok Job Expo – Building a
Multicultural Workplace cancelled

     In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the Labour Department
announced today (July 15) that the Mong Kok Job Expo – Building a
Multicultural Workplace scheduled for July 21 and 22 at the MacPherson
Stadium in Mong Kok has been cancelled.
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